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Chloe Dunlop

From: HUANG, LULU <LULU.HUANG@sydneywater.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 18 January 2018 11:24 AM

To: Chloe Dunlop

Cc: UrbanGrowth

Subject: RE: Action Required: Minto Resource Recovery Facility (SSD) 7462 application - RTS

Attachments: SW Response 165523.pdf

Hi Chloe,  

 

Thank you for referring the Response to Submissions listed above to Sydney Water.  

 

We have reviewed the documents and have no further comments to make to our previous correspondence in the 

attachment.  

 

Please let me know if you have further questions.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Lulu Huang 

Student Town Planner 

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions 

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Ph 8849 4269 

lulu.huang@sydneywater.com.au 

 

 

 

From: Chloe Dunlop [mailto:Chloe.Dunlop@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 17 January 2018 5:16 PM 

To: Matthew Corradin <Matt.Corradin@epa.nsw.gov.au>; Andrew MacGee 

<Andrew.Macgee@campbelltown.nsw.gov.au>; paul.macdonald@campbelltown.nsw.gov.au; Adam Oehlman 

<landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au>; HUANG, LULU <LULU.HUANG@sydneywater.com.au>; 

Development.Sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au; COMAN Malgy <Malgy.COMAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>; 

firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au 

Subject: Action Required: Minto Resource Recovery Facility (SSD) 7462 application - RTS 

 

Good afternoon all,  
 
I refer to the Minto Resource Recovery Facility State significant development (SSD) 7462 application. Thank you for 
taking the time to provide your comments on the original Environmental Impact Statement.  
 
The Applicant has submitted a Response to Submissions (RTS) and amended the proposal to address the concerns 
raised in the submissions. The Application has been amended with notable changes including: 

• Enclosing the operational area in a shed with a rood structure; and 
• Adjustments to the internal infrastructure and operational layout. 

 
You can view the RTS via the Department’s Major Projects website: 
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=7462  
 
I would appreciate if you could provide your response to the RTS and any further comments by cob Thursday, 1 
February 2018.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below if you have any queries.  
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Regards,  

 

Chloe Dunlop 

Senior Planning Officer 

Industry Assessments  

 

Department of Planning & Environment  

|GPO Box 39, SYDNEY NSW 2001|T 02 8289 6667   

 
Subscribe to our e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 
  
You'll also find us on Facebook , Twitter and Linked In 

  
Please consider the environment before  printing this email. 
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NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately delete this 
email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the 
unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not necessarily express the views of 
Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee that this email communication is free from 
errors, virus, interception or interference. 


